
Deaf/Hard of Hearing
Family Meeting

Let’s Get Together!
We all share this same experience...our 
children are deaf or hard of hearing. Please 
join us for an evening of connecting with one 
another and sharing information.

Please RSVP by November 12

Topic:	 Helping with Homework 
When:  	 November 19, 2012
Where:
 Vanderbilt Medical Center, Room 8342

(8th Floor)
Time: 	 6 to 7:30 p.m.
Food: 	 Light snacks
Contact:
 Tonya Bowman, Parent Rep., TN H&V at

615-390-2035 or 
tonya@tnhandsandvoices.org
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